Room Kk April News 2024

Dear Parents,

We had a blast during our St. Patrick’s Day party. We had a lot of fun participating in all the
centers that were planned! It was fun seeing all the creative traps everyone made.
Unfortunately, we did not catch the leprechaun, but he did leave us coins and tattoos. Maybe

next year!

During the month of April, the children will learn the letters, Bb, Rr, Nn, Mm, Pp and Vv.
They continue to enjoy fun activities that involve learning the letter sounds and letter shapes
such as bringing in mystery bags and doing our sight word and dictionary pages. So many
children are reading more and more words each week in class. We are so proud of all of their

accomplishments.

Our kindergarten children had fun learning the different coins during our money unit. This
month, we will continue our money unit by continuing to recognize all the coins as well as
learning how to count the coins to figure out how much money we have altogether. Our
prekindergarten children have been doing a great job learning their numbers. This month, the
prekindergarten children will review the numbers 16-20 and 1-20.

We had a lot of fun learning about different kinds of animals and what they eat and how they
move. This month, we will be learning about the different types of habitats. We will learn
which habitats different types of animals live in.

We had fun exploring maps during social studies. During the month of April, we will learn
about friends and what it means to be a good friend.

The children have been having fun using different art supplies to create different things with
Ms. Melissa and Mr. Jacob. We love seeing all the creative work they have done!

A few reminders:

° Please have your child write with a pencil when completing homework and print his/her
name on everything.
° Picture Days will be April 24" and 25" — more information will come home soon.

o Week of the Young Child is April 8" — 12, Please see the attached information.
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